## Memo

**To:** Anthony Ruggiero City Administrator

From: Mark Price

CC:

Date: February 21, 2019

Re: Rec Committee/ Public meeting 2/19/18



Just a quick update on the meeting of the Recreation Committee that was held on Tuesday Feb 19, 2019 to discuss the draft Master Plan for Green Street Park.

- 13 Residents and 2 Recreation Committee members attended the presentation by Bryan Quinn of One Nature, our consultant for the plan development.
- Post presentation we held a public comment forum where community input was collected and general questions answered. This feedback will be incorporated into the plan revisions.
- The City of Beacon is currently funding a phase one construction project (beginning in the Spring of 2019) to update the corner of Prospect and Union Street. The 2019 project will address fencing and retaining walls and add some handicap parking to the park. Special attention will be payed to the changes to this intersection. We are currently seeking input from the Police and Highway departments to address public safety concerns. In addition, if necessary, we will submit a request to the Traffic and Safety committee for review.







• In addition to this, we have submitted a grant application to update playground equipment in 2019-2020. Beyond this, future phase work has yet to be funded.

## Mark Price, Recreation Director